
Review meeting within TEMPUS - VERITAS project 

 
On April 8 at the Northern University a meeting within TEMPUS-VERITAS project was held 

with the representatives of ERASMUS+(TEMPUS) national bureau-Lana Karlova and Edith 

Soghomonyan. 

The meeting was aimed to discuss the results of trainings and achievements and activities done 

within the project. 

The members of the project 

team of HEIs and co-workers, 

who participated in trainings 

at European universities, 

presented their obtained 

valuable experience, which 

they use at the process of 

postgraduate education 

reforms at the University now. 

Particularly the Vice-rector of 

the University’s publishing 

activities Gregory Asatryan and 

the Head of Economics and 

management Chair Armen Tshughuryan presented the whole base of the legal documents of the 

postgraduate education management as well as the challenges of the postgraduate education 

pilot project according to the Salzburg principals. 

 



The observations of the 

ERAZMUS+(TEMPUS) national 

bureau’s programs coordinator Lana 

Karlova were referred to the website 

materials’ periodically updating process, 

She also talked about being more active 

and initiative in the process of the 

educational reforms as a representative 

of the private sector of the education. 


